
 

Notice of Special Meeting  

Town of Bolton  

Board of Assessment Appeals  

Notice is hereby given that there will be a Special Meeting of the Board of Assessment 
Appeals at the Town Hall, Lower Level, 222 Bolton Center Rd., Bolton, CT on April 21, 2025, 
at 9:00am, for the purpose of hearing appeals due to the change in the motor vehicle 
depreciation schedule, per House Bill 7067, Section 2. No other items will be considered at 
this meeting. 

This notice is  

Dated at Bolton, Connecticut this 9th day of April of 2025.  

Thomas Fiorentino, Chairman  

Board of Assessment Appeals 


